
DENTON ISD 

Trustees recognized for dedication to NTAASB    
The North Texas Area Association of School Boards recently recognized the Denton ISD 

Board of Trustees with a $1,000 award for its dedication to NTAASB causes and goals. 

NTAASB annually awards $1,000 and $500 to the school boards that attend the most 

meetings during the school year. Meetings are held throughout Regions X and XI with trustees 

and superintendents earning continuing education credits for their participation while learning 

about various issues affecting school districts in North Texas. 

Dinner and speaker fees for meetings are underwritten by corporate sponsors, 

membership dues and NTAASB, with no additional costs to member school districts. 

Presenting the $1,000 award to the district is NTAASB Treasurer and fellow Denton ISD 

trustee, Mia Price.  

 

DENTON ISD 

Denton Works partnership helping students prepare for careers 
Denton Works is a partnership between Denton ISD, City of Denton and United Way of 

Denton County to provide training and support to students so they can be successful in the 

workplace. The initiative began during the 2014-15 school year and included human resource 

professionals from the community working with students on interview preparation, resume 

writing and basic financial planning. It has since spun off into a summer work program that 

should help students in deciding future careers.  
 

 

 

 

 


